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End of Year Mass 

A beautiful service, led 

by our Year 6 children 

for the final Mass of this  

academic year.                       

They recalled some of 

their favourite memories 

and thoughts of their 

time here.  There were a 

few emotional moments  

for both parents, children 

and staff!                                  

We will miss them, but 

know they will continue 

to grow, mature and             

create more memories in 

their new schools.                   

Our blessings and good 

wishes go with each and 

everyone of them. 

 

  

 

 

       3 Merits in the             

Summer Term   

Nursery: Loren 

Reception: Chidi &                  

Donaelle 

Year 1: Adebike, Debora & 

Ayden 

Class A1: Tiara, Mabel & Trina                                    

Class A2:  Jamaldeen & Naomy                                                    

Class  N1: Nyah, Saudatu  & 

Mariam                                                  

Class N2: Esther , Adekoya, 

Elizabeth & Rydell 

Class C1: Emmanuella                            

Class C2: Mabel, Aisha,                

Imran  & Moses 

Class I1: Hector                                                   

Class I2: Emmanuel,                         

Mirabella, Mercy & Daniel                                    

Class S1: Jonathan                                  

Class S2: Sofia  

 Well done everyone. 

“We cannot grow up 

by ourselves: rather, 

we journey & grow in 

a  community, in a 

family.” 

Pope                   

Francis  

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                     
As this school year ends, I wanted to take 
this opportunity to thank you all for the 

tremendous support you have all given to 
us over the past year.   

We remember with gladness the years 
that the children in Year 6 have spent at 

St. Francis. They will remember the friends 
they have made, the teachers and staff 

that have taught them and all the                  
wonderful things they have learnt and  

experienced. All good things must come to 
an end but they are not finished with their 
education, they are just moving on. They 

will soon be settled, make new friends and 
learn new things. My advice to them is use 
the different talents God has given them. 
Wherever they go, I hope that they take a 

little piece of St. Francis with them.  

I would like this opportunity to thank the 
whole school team at St. Francis from the 

front of office staff, all the teachers,  
teaching assistants, midday meal                      

supervisors, cooks, cleaners, premises 
staff for all their considerable efforts in 

keeping us all safe, happy and learning.   

We look forward to seeing the children 
back on Wednesday 6th September 2023 

and we wish you all a happy and enjoyable 
Summer break.   

Warm Regards,  

Miss Liz Harris  

 

 

 

Pirates of the Curry Bean 

Well done to all our children 

for their marvellous perfor-

mance last week.                            

Lots of comedy and laughter                   

throughout the afternoon & 

evening shows. Thank you to 

the Parents, Carers, families 

and Governors for coming to 

support them. 

  



                         
 

Wednesday 4th September 

School reopens 

Please note: New Nursery &                     

Reception children will have                     

individual start dates 

St.                       

Francis 

 KS1 & KS2 

St. 

Francis  
2900 

St. 

Claire  
2630 

St. 

Mary 
2650 

St.  

Joseph 

2790  

Monday 23rd -                                  

Friday 27th October  

School reopens on                       

Monday 30th October 

     

Reading Challenge 

Edward from Peckham  

Library gave a special                

assembly this week about 

the Summer Reading                   

Challenge.                                       

Read lots of books and                  

receive a medal if you meet 

the challenge.                             

Sign up at your local                

library.  

 

INSET DAYS 

Monday 4th September                        

Tuesday 5th September                

Monday 3rd June   

Two more days TBC 

Staff training:                                                  

School closed                                         

to all pupils. 

'GDPR : Whenever we process 

(staff, parents and pupil) data, 

we need to comply with GDPR. 

For more information on how we 

process data check  on our                 

website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

Sports Boys & Girls                          

of the Year 

Noah - S1                                    

Jimmy - S2 

Meira - S1                          

Mahrlee-Katie - S2 

 

 

 

Safeguarding                                                                            

Any safeguarding concerns about children, past or present 

should be raised with Miss Harris, Ms Sonia or                                

Miss Finbow. If you are concerned about a child’s                        

wellbeing during the holidays, you can call the Southwark 

Safeguarding Hub for advice on making a referral.                                                      

Southwark MASH: 0207 525 1921/  0207 525 5000                  

Childline: 0800 1111 




